
Budget and Funding 
 

           
 

CLAA designated the Natural Shores Demonstration a special project for 2020 and included 

$2000 in their annual budget.  After many weeks of research the projected costs were much 

higher than expected.  The Water Quality and Vegetation Committee decided to restrict this 

year’s project to site development and planting. We also choose to go with smaller plugs for the 

plants. The final educational signs and brochures will be done in the near future as a separate 

project. The final budget for this phase was then roughly $5400. 

 

Grant sources were researched and we have received a $3500 grant from the Lakeshore Natural 

Resource Partnership (LNRP). We are extremely thankful to this regional organization, please 

visit their website and if you have any extra funds send them a donation so they can continue 

with important projects around the area .https://www.lnrp.org/ 

 

We will also be asking our members for donations of materials, equipment and volunteer time to 

do the planting and landscaping. Please watch for announcements and respond if you can help in 

any of these categories. 
 

https://www.lnrp.org/

